

Hughenden Primary School

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

26th February 2019

Dear Parents,

We have been notified by a few parents this week that they are not receiving emails from the school office via eschools. We have been in communication with eschools and they have recommended that ALL parents need to add the following email address to their contacts list:

no-reply@eschools.co.uk

This will hopefully ensure that emails sent via eschools will go to your inbox rather than your spam folders. If you continue to experience any further issues, please contact the school office.

Also, for a few parents we are getting emails bouncing back and it is important that we hold a current email address for both parents at all times. If your email address or phone number have changed in the last 6 months, please contact the school office to update this.

You can always choose to opt out of these emails afterwards and continue to refer to the school newsletters, 'News' tab on the school website and the website calendar for updates.

If you have unsubscribed from receiving emails from the school via eschools, please take this as confirmation that you will not receive any emails from this point forward.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Brinkworth
Office Manager

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR

Tel No: 01494 562501

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

















